
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

Mother’s Day Celebrations-

Tuesday, May 6th and 
Wednesday, May 7th 

Art Show/Ice Cream Social-

Friday, May 30th

 

Classroom Reminders
As the weather is getting 

nicer, we will try to go 

outside everyday. Please 

apply sunscreen before 
sending your kiddo to 

school and pack some in 
their backpack. We ask that 

you please send spray 

sunscreen or a stick. We will 
reapply as needed. 

What we’re learning…
This week we learned about 

dinosaurs! We made fossil 

imprints in salt dough, and 
we painted with dinosaur 

feet! Our favorite book this 
week was How to Catch a 

Dinosaur.

Miss Katie came on Monday 
and sang us some new 

spring songs about tadpoles 
and frogs. 

Miss Kayla visited on 

Thursday, and we danced to 
the Elmo Slide and Baby 

Shark. We also worked on our 
tumbling and frog jumps 

using carpet circles. 

Thank you again for all the 
support and attendance on 

the zoo field trip! We all had 
such a great time and loved 

seeing the animals!

April 28th -May 2nd    
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